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PRESS RELEASE

Hon’ble Chief Minister had announced in the Legislative As'sémbly on
15.05.2012 that in order to protect the poor people from the increase in the
guideline values, the ceiling limit for availing stamp duty and registration fee
exemption will be raised from Rs.5,000 to Rs.25,000. In order to implement
this announcement, necessary orders haVe been issued to the effect that for
the registration of sale deeds where the value of the ‘property is upto
Rs.25,000, no stamp duty and registration fee needs to be paid. These

orders will come into effect from 05.07.2012.
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